
Whats On..
What’s On

April 29 - Staff return
April 30 - Students return
May 2 - Soccer Knockout
May 3 - Touch Football Trials
May 6 - Netball Trials
May 9 - Mother’s Day Breakfast and
Assembly
May 7 - Football (Soccer) Trials
May 10 - Zone Cross Country
May 13 - P & C Meeting

Message from the Principal...

Term 2 Week 1   Monday  29 April  2024

NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER
Nabiac Public School

PH: 6554 1247 Email: nabiac-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
“The best little school....anywhere”

RESPECT         RESPONSIBILITY       CARE

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to Week One of Term 2. I hope you all had a relaxing holiday,
catching up with friends, family and doing things that you enjoy! I am
looking forward to working with you all again for another positive and
productive term. 

On the last week of Term One we held an out of uniform day- dress in
something that represents the career you would like when you are older.
There were many trades represented, teachers, nurses, lawyers etc. It was a
fun day and great to see what students aspire to be. 

I would like to thank all the families and students who attended the ANZAC
Day Dawn Service and morning march and service. I was very proud of all of
our students, who showed exemplary behaviour and represented our
school with pride. Our choir sang beautifully and received positive
feedback from community members. Our school leaders- Joey, Evie, Harry,
Mackenzie, Henry and Asher spoke with confidence and showed great
respect, leading the dawn service. 

This Thursday, our  boys and girls 
soccer teams will have their first 
games for the knock out competition.
 
I wish them good luck have fun!
 

Have a lovely week.
Lorelle O'Brien



NABIAC PUBLIC SCHOOL HALL

THURSDAY 9TH MAY 

MOTHER'S DAY BREAKFAST &
ASSEMBLY

Y O U  A R E  I N V I T E D  T O  O U R

BREAKFAST STARTS AT 8:15AM
ASSEMBLY STARTS AT 9:15AM

Email nabiac-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Phone 02 65541247

RSVP
 Friday

3rd May



Students in Year Three and Year Four had a fabulous day at the
end of last term at Tocal Homestead. The volunteers at the
homestead ensured students experienced many aspects of rural
life in the 1800s, including how a household was managed, how to
set a table, how food was farmed and then prepared in the
kitchen, and much more. Harry the Clydesdale horse was very
popular with the students, and he loved taking care of everyone’s
apple cores. We learned about Captain Thunderbolt’s connection
to the property, and everyone had a turn at dressing up in some
old fashioned clothing. Students had a turn at carting water by
hand and using it to scrub and hang some laundry. The two
volunteers whom we spent the day with commented on what a
lovely, well mannered group our students were, and even spent
some extra time showing us the upstairs of the homestead.
We’ve all come home with a new appreciation for our own
household amenities, such as running water and washing
machines! Well done Stage Two!

Mrs Rebecca Ashby

Tocal Excursion



Tocal Memories



Dress up day



ANZAC Day 2024
Last Thursday, 25th April, Nabiac Public School leaders held the responsibility of leading
the community of Nabiac through the ANZAC Day Dawn Service. Our leaders spoke with
pride and respect, and received many lovely comments from community members
about how well they ran the service. Later in the day, the leaders then led the whole
school in the ANZAC March through the centre of town to the ANZAC Day Service. Miss
Brace led the school choir in singing, 'Lest we Forget'.
A big thank you goes out to parents who assisted with having students there on the day,
as well as local businesses who contributed to the morning, including the DONK club for
cooking the Dawn Service BBQ. 
Mrs Carolyn Peters



School Photos
School photos have been taken. If you would like to

order a school photo, please go to the website
below:

https://store.theschoolphotographer.com.au/
to place your photo order and make payment.

The order code to be entered to order your photos
is: X1397PC51N.

Sporting Events
This is a very busy time of year for sporting events. If your child is
participating  in a sporting event you will receive a note home or on
School Bytes.  Could you please ensure these notes are returned
promptly along with any money required. Sporting event dates
may be postponed due to wet weather. You will be notified of any
date changes as the information comes to hand. 

Well done KBA who had
the best attendance for

Week 11.
Attendance rate 92.34%



Canteen News
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